
Message 

From: Dennis Kanuk [dennis@mcadvise.com] 

Sent: 5/30/2019 11:05:59 AM 
To: Addie Farrell [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Add i e Fa rre] 
CC: Christina Erwin [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 

Subject: 

Hi, Addie, 

(FYDI BOHF23SPDL T)/en=Recipients/en=4dddbff2e8414460a bdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Anitra Rice 

[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ en=Recip ients/ en =f 4d le98f72ad44b392 laa 7a6662cddc5-An itra Rice]; I BECproject 
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/en=Recipients/en=88ae86133cd043eca129d9fee992fd20-0AA - IBECp] 
Re: Stetson Water Report 

I'm checking with Stetson - think it might be a rounding issue, but I'll let you know when I get a response. 

Thanks, 
Dennis 

[)ennis KaniJk 

MONTGOMERY<•• .. /\?< ADVISORS 
10877 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. 1102 

Los Angeles, CA 90024 
.. \ .• ··••·••.Dennis@mcadvise.com 

( f . ( (310) 443-7711 
....... (213) 309-5652 

From: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com> 

Date: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 at 9:22 AM 
To: Dennis Kanuk <dennis@mcadvise.com> 

Cc: Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com>, Anitra Rice <ARice@esassoc.com>, IBECproject 
<I BECproject@esassoc.com> 

Subject: Stetson Water Report 

Hi Dennis, 

In reviewing the Stetson water supply analysis, there appears to be a typo on page 34/37 of this PDF where the GPD per 

employee actually adds up to 8.3 GPD and not 8.1. Please confirm and update as needed. 

Addie Farrell 
Senior Managing Associate 

afarrell@esassoc.com vv\:vvv ,cses~~oc ,(~o~·}~ 
""""""""""""""""""""""""""" 




